
Matter Arising - MA027 

In response to question 10, Antrim and Newtownabbey Borough Council suggested minor change for 

new paragraph 17.5 of the dPS.  

DM 17.5 

“Where it is demonstrated that a development is not viable, a reduced or alternative provision of 

affordable housing may be acceptable” 

 


